
HCARES Meeting Notes 11/04/2006 
1. The meeting was held at the EMA building in Noblesville and started at 10:08AM 

by Steve Quear, WA9FTT. 
2. The club voted for the following officers for 2007: 

President – Steve Quear, WA9FTT 
Vice President – Paul Dobosz, K8PD 
Secretary – Ron Sans, WA4EZF 
Treasurer – Eric Eilers, K9ZX 

3. Thanksgiving food deliver is November 18th at 9:00 to 3:00 PM.  We should meet 
by 3:30. It is located at the 4-H Building (East end) – 2003 East Pleasant Street, 
Noblesville.  Typically this last to just after noon.  When you arrive there check 
into net control.  We will then start assigning areas to deliver.  

4. Eric Eilers has been working on the IRLP node.  The operating system has been 
installed. But more work has been done. 

5. The Club’s old club call KB9FVJ has been applied for.  The Club’s official call 
now is N9EOC. 

6. There will be a Christmas food delivery.   The date is not officially set as yet, but 
typically the Saturday before Christmas.  

7. The question came up about raising the dues or what the situation is on the 
amount of dues that we pay.  Eric Eilers was not here and next month we should 
examine the details.  

8. It was discussed about examining the possibility of joining the ARRL. 
9. The ARES cards are expiring long.  Active members will be issued new cards. 
10. A membership drive was discussed and what should be do next to increase 

membership. 
11. Next meeting will be a Cici’s at 11:00 AM and bring the family. 
12. The meeting was adjourned at 11:43 AM 

 
 
Submitted by: 
Ron Sans – WA4EZF 


